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Tadley School PTA

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 4th June 2013

Present:
Dan Wirth, Melissa Stroud, Justine Woods, Jim Lees-Smith, Christine McGarvie, Amanda Davies, Kay Meakes, Rhoda Elvin, John Scott, Helen McIntyre, Justin Nicel and Caroline Nash.
1. 
Apologies for absence:
Su Potter, Clare Hawkins, Jackie Wood, Olivia Doyle, Lauren Purnell, Jo Baldwin and Richard Lafford.
2. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:
Approved
3.  
Treasurer’s Report

Currently there is a profit of £405 for the Fun Run. There may still be more sponsorship money to come in, and Amanda is unsure if the catering receipt has been received. Christine has agreed to temporarily fill the position of Treasurer. But, we still need a new volunteer. 

4.  
Summer Fete

Stalls/volunteering
Currently there is a poor response for the request of help for the fete. The rota has plenty of gaps. The school and Melissa will re-issue this request. More volunteers are needed to help set-up and tidy-up. ACTION Melissa

Advertising
Lauren has been in charge of this and seems happy. She will need to have this document ready for the 10th so it can be photocopied on the 11th. ACTION Lauren

Justin has offered help with getting adverts laminated. These need to be passed over ASAP ACTION Justin

Arena
Rocksteady/Judo/Dancing have been organised for the arena. 

Catering
Amanda is looking into the purchasing of cups with lids so that drinks can be carried outside safely. The BBQ will be outside of the hall, selling burgers and sausages. Inside, drinks, sweets, cakes and popcorn. Amanda has a selection of helpers already but will need extra on the night. Jim will help cook and Gary R will be asked also.

Raffle
Christine has this in hand. Currently, very  few tickets have been sold.

There has been no confirmation from the Fire/Police. Caroline will chase this. ACTION Caroline

At present there is no goalie for ‘Beat the Goalie’. Rhoda will see if any year 6’s are interested when they return from PGL. Otherwise, Mr Kinsella may know someone. ACTION Rhoda

5.  
Other Future Events
Discos – 28th June
There is some confusion over the need for one-off parent helpers to need a CRB for the discos. The requirement, will limit the helpers that we get. Rhoda will discuss this with Zoe/Jackie. Mike can do the music, but won’t be there to set-up. At least 4 volunteers are needed for each disco (possibly 6). 

FS Meeting – 5th July 9.30
Caroline will do the presentation on behalf of the PTA. Justine and Christine will be organising drinks and talking to the new parents.

FS BBQ – 6th July
Dan and Justin are both available to serve drinks and meet new parents. The BBQ will be run by Jackie and Shane Pike.

6.  
AGM Planning
Copies of the Constitution will be available on the night, 9th July @ 7pm. Rhoda and Melissa will make sure that the PTA logo and the School logo are on the top. Dan has requested that the school has a think about dates that can be put onto the planner. Rhoda will need a copy of this year’s planner. ACTION Dan

PTA Board
Christine has suggested a portable PTA board to show the events that are run, and the purchases. This would be a useful tool to keep parents informed about the work that we do. It could be used at all events not just for the New Parents. ACTION Melissa

7.  
Funding Request
Jackie put in a request for 12 parasols, with covers, for £600. APPROVED

Niki Wheaton has requested a new cooker, backed by Helen M who has tried to use the current one. The cost will be £190. The PTA has suggested the purchase of 2 cookers and a second trolley, if the school can store it (approx £500). This will reduce the cooking time, or allow two year groups to cook on the same day. APPROVED

8.  
Any Other Business

Sports Day Picnic
It was decided that the PTA do not need to supply refreshments on this day. If parents are staying, then they will supply their own. Also the members would like to spend that time with their own children and enjoy the event. 

Reward Link
Justin has asked if there is a way that the PTA can do a reward link with the school. This may be in the form of a green t-shirt and helpfulness/continued effort. Cinema tickets could be given. This would be 2 per Key Stage, per half term. This is only a suggestion, and if anyone else has ideas then let Dan or Melissa know.
Meeting finished at 21.17.
